Bunny Bunch Daycare and Pre-K Newsletter March 2015



Important Bunny Bunch News!

- February was such a fantastic month for showing love! The pre-k students even realized that on February 27th, they were 100 days smarter! Thank you for your participation in all our activities!
- March is national craft month! All the children will be doing more crafts than they usually do! Expect a lot of talented art coming your way!
- March 2nd-6th- Dr. Seuss week!!
 - Monday- Silly Sock Day
 - Tuesday- Mismatch/Silly Day
 - Wednesday- Stuffed Animal Day
 - Thursday- Crazy Hat Day
 - Friday Pajama Day
- St Patrick's Day is the 17th! The children are encouraged to wear tons of green! The children will be celebrating the day by doing fun activities and art projects! Luck of the Irish to you!
- National goof off day is March 23rd! The children can wear, and do silly things! The teachers have planned goofy activities for this day!
- Please remember tuition is always due the Friday before the week of attendance. Thank you!!
- Movin and Groovin will be held March 11th and 25th. Martial Arts is every Tuesday and Gymnastics is every Thursday!
- Don't forget book orders are due March 6th!

Happy Birthday!

We would like to wish Dominic and Blake a very happy 1st Birthday and Meadow a very happy 3rd Birthday! We would also like to wish Miss Becky a very happy birthday! Have a perfect day. We love you!!

Star Teacher!

Congratulations to our Star Teacher of the month, Miss Cassie! Miss Cassie has been with Bunny Bunch for over a year now and she has really proven herself as a worker! You can find Miss Cassie working in all of our classrooms, mostly with our infants and toddlers. She is a very reliable and dependable worker, always willing to help when needed. Miss Cassie has a fun and silly personality, which is why she is loved by all the children and co-workers! Miss Cassie always gives 110% when working! It is great to have such a hardworking and reliable employee!

Keep up the good worker Cassie!

We love you!!!

Star Students!

Each month we have a "Star Student" of the month. The lead teachers will make the choice. Certificates and prizes will be awarded to the children at the beginning of the month. The teacher will base their decision on growth and development, relating to others, eating and napping habits, and other STAR QUALITIES!!

Our wonderful Star Students this month are...

INFANT: Finnegan

TODDLER: Gabriel

PRE K 3: Zac

PRE K 4: Harrison

Infant Room News!

We fell in love celebrating Valentine's Day in February, but now it's time to learn about our bodies!

During the month of March the infants will doing a lot of sensory activities! They will hit off the month by celebrating Dr. Seuss' Birthday! They will be making thing hats and fish handprints. During week two the infants will be finger painting shamrocks and making leprechaun faces. These little cuties will be decorating rainbows and pot of gold for St. Patrick's Day! To end the month Miss Pam will be making a bunny hand and foot print and a duck made out of feathers! Keep a look out for all of the fun crafts going home!



Congratulations to our Star of the Month, Finnegan! Finnegan is a loveable boy who has an adorable smile that lights up the room! Finnegan loves to dance and listen to music. He loves playing ball with his friends. Finnegan has a great appetite and loves to eat all types of foods. Finnegan loves when Miss Pam reads stories to him! He is very daring and has learned how to walk during his time here at Bunny Bunch! Finnegan loves getting messy and doing arts and crafts! We are so happy to have his bright blue eyes and giggly personality in our infant classroom! Congratulations Finnegan, we love you!!!

Toddler Room News!

The toddlers had a great time showing their love for everyone! But now it's time to learn about spring! The theme for the toddlers is 'March Time Fun!' The first week's theme is 'Dr. Seuss'. The children will be doing a lot of reading, like "Red Fish, Blue Fish" by Dr. Seuss. They will be making a footprint cat in the hat and play with oobleck. The second week the theme is 'Nursery Rhymes'. The nursery rhymes the children will be learning about are Humpty Dumpty and Mary had a Little Lamb! The third week's theme is 'St Patrick's Day'. The children will be working on a pot of gold craft and rainbow painting. The fourth week's theme is 'An Introduction to spring'. The children will be making a rainy day picture and a rainbow necklace. To end the month the theme is 'Easter'. Miss Jamie's class will be decorating eggs and making Easter baskets!



Congratulations to our Star of the Month, Gabriel! Gabriel is a very intelligent boy. He likes to show off all the different animal sounds he knows. He has an adorable smile and loves making his teachers and friends laugh. Gabriel is a charming boy who knows how to light up the room when he walks in. Gabriel loves to do arts and crafts with bingo dabbers, play with big blocks and trucks. He has been doing a great job helping his teachers clean up around the classroom and participating in circle time. He is talking a lot more and does a fantastic job using his manners! We are so proud of all of Gabriel's accomplishments! Congratulations Gabriel, we love you!!!

Pre-K 3 Room News!

Although love is still in the air, the Pre-K 3 room has moved onto March Madness! The first weeks theme is 'Happy Birthday Dr. Seuss'. The children will be learning about Dr. Seuss's birthday and making their own 'cat in the hat'. They will also be making a 'Red Fish, Blue Fish' hand print painting. During the second week the Pre-K 3 students will also be learning that "D" is for dinosaur. They will be making a dinosaur puppet, dinosaur bone craft and make a cereal-a-saurus! The third weeks theme is 'Green is for Leprechauns'. Pre-K 3 room will be celebrating St. Pratrick's day by searching for gold, making a pot of gold and shamrock craft and discovering the color 'green'. The fourth weeks theme is 'Spring Things'! The children will make spring kites and cherry blossoms. To end the month the theme is 'Weather for Ducks'. The children will make puffy clouds out of shaving cream and paint a pretty umbrella!



Congratulations to our Star of the Month, Zac! Zac is a very helpful friend and student. He is very energetic and smart. His big brown eyes and his cute little smile melts the teacher's hearts. Zac has learned so much since he has been at Bunny Bunch. He has improving his communication skills by talking in sentences! Zac has learned how to count and spell his own name! Zac is doing a fantastic job with potty training. He is now in underwear! Some of Zacs favorite activities are arts and crafts, playing in the kitchen area and reading to Miss Amy. He is a very loveable boy who loves to give hugs! We are so happy to have Zac be a part of our Pre-K3 room! Congratulations Zac, we love you!!!

Pre K-4 Room News!

February was filled with love and friendship in the Pre-k 4 room! The theme for March is 'March Madness'! The first week will be dedicated to Dr. Seuss. The theme will be 'Fun with Dr. Seuss'. The children will be reading 'Green Eggs and Ham', making a fun craft with their feet, Thing 1 and 2 activity and 1 fish 2 fish. They will be able to participate in dress up days during Dr. Seuss week too! Monday, March 2nd Is Silly Sock Day, Tuesday, March 3rd is Mismatch/Silly Day, Wednesday March 4th is Stuffed Animal Day, Thursday March 5th is Crazy Hat day and Friday is Pajama Day! During the second week the theme is 'All about Money'. They will find a pot of gold and make a coin book! They will bingo dot a rainbow and make a rainbow chain. The third week's theme is 'Spring Time'. The children will be making spring form flowers, celebrating St. Patrick's Day, making rainbows and a bug craft! The fourth weeks the theme is 'My 5 Senses'. Miss Cori and the children will be texture painting and learning how to use their 5 senses. To end the month the theme is 'Hopping into Easter'. The children will be decorating Easter eggs and making Easter baskets!



Congratulations to our Star of the Month, Harrison! Harrison is a sweet boy who always follows the rules. He is a caring friend who shares and includes others while playing. His favorite centers are building different things with blocks and Legos with his friends. He likes to play with cars and cooking in the kitchen. Harrison has bright blue eyes and has a handsome smile. He is very polite and has excellent manners! Harrison knows his shapes, colors and how to spell, write and sign his name! He is very intelligent and definitely ready for kindergarten! We are so proud of you! Congratulations

Harrison, we love you!!!

Ground Hogs Day



Dentist Visit



Snow Fun



Valentine's Day and 100th Day

